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19 Iyar 5760
May 24, 2000

Shana and Dr. David Roskies
375 Riverside Drive

Apt. 4-D

New York, NY 10025

Dear Shana and David,

It gives me great pleasure to acknowledge your recent grant of
$1,000.00 to CLAL - The National Jewish Center for Learning and
Leadership toward the publication of Nightwords.

Today, CLAL's impact, made possible by your generous support, is more
expansive than ever. It is experienced whenever Jewish individuals find
new and exciting ways of connecting with their Jewishness. And it is felt
wherever Jewish leaders are building creative, inclusive communities
where every Jewish voice is heard and appreciated. It is your support that
allows our dynamic, pluralist and thought-provoking faculty to serve as
catalysts for Jewish change and creativity.

During the coming year you will receive materials that we hope will give
you an overview of CLAL’s vision and mission. Please join us on line at
www_clal.org or send us your e-mail address so that we can send you our
weekly web magazine.

Your contributions are crucial. You are making the difference in Jewish
life in partnership with CLAL. On behalf of everyone at CLAL, thank you
for your generosity, your commitment to CLAL, and your support for a
vital and enriched Jewish future.

Sincerely,

Bobo ¥

Barbara B. Friedman
Chairman
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